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15 NOV 2021 

Dear Hartley Hornets Families,  

  

Our Chromebooks and iPads are ready to be checked out.  Students will begin bringing devices 

to and from home and school as needed and for practicing the routine.  This will help our 

community be prepared to adjust to online learning if an entire classroom, grade level, or our 

school were to quarantine.  We are hopeful this will not be something we face, but we do 

want to be prepared to minimize impact on student learning and engagement just in case.  

Students will be sent home with a device (K-1 iPad, 2-5 Chromebook) and a charger. 

Having access to a school device is important for each student.  It also comes with 

responsibility.   We have talked with students this week about the importance of caring for 

devices.  We ask that you continue to support these messages and that you review the 

information below and attached.   

  

A few important reminders:  

• Students should carry devices to and from school each day.  

• Devices should be sent to school fully charged each day  

• No food or drink near devices 

• Call the school right away at #503-665-0134 if a device is lost, stolen, or damaged in any 

way.  We are here to help.   

• Review student pledge attached and click link below to acknowledge you have reviewed 

and agree (please complete one form per child) https://forms.office.com/r/t1fdmgLD32  

OR  

https://forms.office.com/r/t1fdmgLD32


   
 

   
 

 

 

Additional information on programs will be sent home by teachers as needed.    

Thank you!  We are here to partner with you and your child for a continued successful school 

year.    

 

Jeff G Pond, P hD 

Principal/Director 

Hartley Elementary School 

701 NE 185th Pl, Portland, OR 97230 

PH: 503.665.0134 | EM: jpond@rsd7.net  
Pronouns: he, him, his, él 
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